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Dear praying friends, 

We hope you are all well and we thank you for your 

continued prayers and support.

 

On  our  February  women’s  meeting  we  were  very 

few, as some had covid. Neverthless, it was such a 

blessed  time  of  learning,  fellowship,  sharing  and 

prayer. Keep praying for the women, to grow their 

roots deep in the Word of God. Pray especially for 

Daniela (first on the right), a new believer with so 

many questions. Pray also for Vera as she is the one 

walking  more  closely  with  Daniela.  Our  next 

meeting is  on  the  5th  March.  Pray everyone is  in 

good health to come! 

Marcelo is starting to meet with the singles in the 

church once a month. They will start by reading a 

book and having a conversation about it. Keep this 

in your prayers,  as our heart for this is that the 

ones in church can invite friends to join, growing 

in meaningful relationships and that they come to 

know Jesus as savior.

On Sundays Nuno has been teaching through the 

letters of John. The conversations afterwards have 

been very rich. Pray the Holy Spirit continues to 

teach us all to live in love and truth.

Pray also for us as leadership team (Nuno and I, Marcelo and Marjorie), as we prayerfully plan the year ahead. 

There is a possibility of doing an outreach in the schools of Viana, with some Bible College students coming from the 

United States. Nuno is having meetings with the different schools in the next couple of days. Pray everything is done 

according to God’s will and plan.

In His strength,

Nuno, Gila, Leonor and Diogo
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